
From: Franceschini, Robert
To: Khan, Diana
Subject: FW: Tolls Uniform Quote IFB130362 Changes - 02/18/2015
Date: Thursday, February 19, 2015 8:02:12 AM

Diana...
 
would you please post the changes/revisions as stated below on-line at your convenience...thanks.
 
B
 
Robert D. Franceschini, C.P.M, CPPB
Procurement Director
Division of Procurement Management
P - 239-533-5457
F - 239-485-5460
rfranceschini@leegov.com
 

From: Frazer, Susan 
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 4:53 PM
To: Franceschini, Robert; Cloutier, Peter; Merricks, Ann
Cc: Marro, Marie; Hopwood, Susan; Radford, Robert E.; Schaufler, Kristen; Lindsay, Michelle; Brown,
Aldeen; Tom Fisher
Subject: Tolls Uniform Quote IFB130362 Changes - 02/18/2015
 
Changes below are approved by TDF and Tolls:
 
REPLACING;
Tolls Item (8)
RED KAP MEN’S INDUSTRIAL LONG SLEEVE WORK SHIRT
Manufacturer/Style # SP14 RED KAP ONLY  
 
Tolls Item(9)
RED KAP MEN’S INDUSTRIAL SHORT SLEEVE WORK SHIRT-STRIPE
Manufacturer/Style # SP24 RED KAP ONLY
 
With;    Note replacement items below are part of DOT Traffic quote IFB140535
 
Traffic Item (11)
Bimini Bay Short Sleeve Cool Tek Nylon 11605 
S – XL $24.00
2XL $25.00
 
Traffic Item (12) Bimini Bay Long Sleeve Cool Tek Nylon 21605
S – XL $26.00
2XL $27.00
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Thank you,

Susan Frazer
Lee County DOT/Toll Facilities
Administrative Support Supervisor
sfrazer@leegov.com
Phone: 239.533.8655  X30108
 
 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials
regarding County business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be
subject to public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public
records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
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